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Meeting 
Mondays 6:00pm for 6:30pm 

Basscare Centre, 
2 Rochester Rd, Canterbury 

Unless otherwise stated in Diary 

Apologies 
Notify Meeting Apology  
*prior to 10AM Friday 

Graham Bishop 
 Mobile 0412 154 540 

graham.bishop@canterburyrotary.org 

Advise Graham of a long absence 

The Rotary Radio Show  
Fridays 6pm to 8pm 

 

3WBC 
94.1 FM 

Secretary – John Braine 
Ph: 0411 1156 129 

secretary@canterburyrotary.org 
Editor – Max Holland 

Ph: 0428 477 488 
bulletin@canterburyrotary.org 

Register for Meeting 
Guests and Club Members can 
Register on the following links 

Register for Meeting 
Register and Pay Online 

The Aussie Pride Badge 

President’s Message 
 

At our Monday meeting another of our very own members, Sarah 
Prossor, provided us with a most informative presentation and 
discussion on her own field of vocation, Stem Cell Research. Thank 
you Sarah. 
 

We had the pleasure of quite a number of guests: Ryan Bartlett, Lyn 
Read, George Dolezal and past member, Ray Thomas. And from the 
Rovers, there to provide support for their fellow Rover and our 
speaker, we had Mark Biyks and Olivia Bridger. The Rovers are 
always very welcome. 

We also had partners Karin Simpson and Jennie Simpson and, 
visiting from the Rotary Club of Balwyn, Gill Nerzvinskis. 

 

The Annual General Meeting  
The AGM was also held with John Braine chairing the event. This included nominations and 
election of the following office bearers for the 2018-2019 Rotary Year: 

President    Steve Wylie 
President Elect   Lili-Ann Kriegler 
Secretary    Neil Williams 
Treasurer    Andrew Mastrowicz 
Director Club Service  Bill Granger 
Director Community Service Camela Dimasi 
Director International Service Greg Vero 
Director    John Braine 

 

Thank you to all the above members for assisting in progressing the Club in the following year.  

 

The Camberwell High School Presentation Night  
Last week, I attended the Camberwell High School Presentation Night. The Rotary Club of 
Canterbury supports several students by way of a Scholarship Program, and this year we 
awarded Scholarships to Elspeth McKissock and William Lane from year 10, and Anderson 
Birchall and Angus Streat from year 11. Anderson Birchall was also elected Arts captain for next 
year, and Angus Streat was elected School Captain. Congratulations to Angus and Anderson on a 
great achievement. 

The Next Speaker - Ryan Bartlett  
At the next meeting Ryan Bartlett will talk about healthy lifestyle options. Ryan works in the 
health and fitness industry and has become an expert in weight loss, fitness training and 
nutrition. Ryan has a passion for helping and educating people about the right nutrition and 
training specific to their life circumstances and priorities. He has seen people transform their 
lives and achieve things that they themselves never believed possible.  
 

Rob 

 Sunday Market   7am – 1pm  
December 3 - Graham Bishop, Brian Bloomer, Michael Chong 

December 10 - Val Cunniffe/Patrick Cunniffe, Rosemary Waghorne/Ted Waghorne, Sue Osborne/Carmela Dimasi 
December 31 - Gerry Cross, Neil Williams, Andrew Masrowicz 

January 7 - Han Nguyen, Lizeth Rodriguez, Bill Granger/Annette Brownscombe 
Contact Tony Simpson for all roster changes and requests, Home 9417 3995, Mob 0488 380 899           
Please be on time as if you are late, our Club pays $50 penalty for each half hour or part thereof. 

Speaker and Activities Program 
Monday December 4 Speaker: Ryan Bartlett, “Healthy Lifestyle Options” 
Monday December 11 Speaker: Yang Xu, “Learning the Secrets of Longevity from the Greek Fountain of  
    Youth” 
Monday December 18 Social Event - Christmas Celebrations at the home of Kate & Gerry Cross 
Monday January 15 Social Event - Canterbury Gardens New Year Barbecue and Picnic 

Sarah Prossor 
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